
 

 
 
 
TO:  Department Commanders and Adjutants 

 Chapter Commanders and Adjutants 

 
FROM:  Douglas K. Wells, Jr. 

 National Membership Director 

 
DATE:  May 20, 2025 

 
SUBJECT:  Website issues being fixed 

 

Thank you for all you do to promote DAV membership and support our ranks.  

 
We are aware of several technical issues and outages, including MyDAV.org and its affiliated 

reports. We recognize the difficulty this creates for you, and appreciate your understanding as our 

team works quickly to fix it. 

 

While these issues are being addressed, please let us know if you immediately need something by 

emailing the Membership Department at membership@dav.org, or by calling (888) 236-8313. 

 

 
Douglas K. Wells 

National Membership Director 
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